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August 20, 2025

Dear Senator Walker,

The All IN for Democracy coalition appreciates your recent public comments in opposition to a special session for the purpose of Congressional redistricting.  We want to thank you for standing up for fair play and against attempts to undermine the will of the voters.

We know that there are out of state groups and some political insiders, both in and outside the state, who are pressuring you to change your mind.  We want to let you know that we support you and your dedication to doing what is right for Indiana.  We believe that our state should rise above this political tit for tat and always play by the rules.
         
Please stay strong in your opposition to mid-cycle redistricting.  As former Governor Mitch Daniels said last week, it would just be wrong.  Please remain on the right side of history and oppose this blatant and cynical attempt to make mapmakers more important than voters.  

Very truly yours,

Common Cause Indiana
Concerned Clergy of Indianapolis
Citizens Action Coalition of Indiana
Indiana Alliance of Retired Americans
Equality Indiana
Hoosier Asian American Power
Indiana Conservation Voters 
Indiana Friends Committee on Legislation
National Association of Social Workers – Indiana Chapter
Women 4 Change
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